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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

London 
 

Yesterday, our Year 6 pupils had the fantastic experience of visiting London and having some 

time in the Natural History Museum.  On route to the museum we also took in some of the 

famous sights such as Buckingham Palace during “Changing of the Guards” and also stopped 

in Hyde Park.  The children were fantastically behaved and enjoyed the day immensely. 
 

Kent Cricket 
 

On Monday, we took seven children along to Kent Cricket’s Big Day Out at St Lawrence 

Cricket Ground in Canterbury.  As well as watching Kent play, the children also got to try out 

some practical cricket activities.  I am sure that some of the children came back enthused to go 

off and play cricket more over the course of the summer.  Again, all children on the visit were 

a credit to the school in terms of their behaviour and attitude. 
 

Enrichment Experiences 
 

Next week, a letter will be coming home to all parents about the range of Enrichment 

Experiences that we will be introducing into school from September 2022.  The two above 

mentioned trips are just examples of some of the life opportunities we pride ourselves on 

giving the children of Eythorne Elvington.  Unfortunately, due to COVID these have not been 

possible for the past two years but we are very much hopeful that many more like this can go 

ahead from now on. 
 

Year R Transition Sessions 
 

For parents with children starting school in September, the next three Monday’s will see your 

children have a couple of transition sessions in Discovery class with Mrs Spurgeon.  If you are 

unsure of the dates that your child is due in, please contact the school office for more details. 
 

Swimming 
 

A reminder that Year 6 pupils are swimming every Tuesday afternoon this term so will need 

their swimming costume and towel on these days. 
 

Sun Cream and Water Bottles 

As the weather continues to heat up, please can parents ensure you are applying sun cream to 

your child in the morning before they come to school and also ensure they bring a water bottle 

to school with them. 

 

 

School Year 2021/2022 

 
 

Term 6 

 

7th June – 21st July 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Year 6 Swimming – 21st June 

Year 6 Residential – 24th – 27th June 

Year 6 Swimming – 28th June 

Year 6 Swimming – 5th July 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 

Year 6 Swimming – 12th July 

Year 6 Production – 11th July @6pm 

Sports Day – 12th July 9am – 10:30am 

End of Year Reports Home – 13th July 

Year 6 Swimming – 19th July 

Year 6 Year end party – 19th July 
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Football Fixtures 

 

 

Watch this space for up and 

coming fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

Year 6 Ice Cream Sales 
 

This afternoon, some of our Year 6 pupils will be out on the playground selling ice creams after 

school.  All proceeds will go towards the Year 6 End-of-Year Party on Tuesday 19th July. 
 

PGL Residential 
 

Next Friday (24th June), is the weekend of the PGL Residential.  A reminder that all Y6 children 

should be brought to Sibertswold School for 9:30am ready for a 10am leave on the coach.  If you 

have any last minute questions, please contact me directly.  I will be talking with the children about 

PGL again about last minute reminders. 
 

Teaching Assistant Opportunity 
 

We currently have a Teaching Assistant opportunity to work in Reception Class with Mrs Spurgeon 

from September, this is advertised on the Kent Teach website.  We are looking for someone with 

some experience of working within an Early Years setting.  If you would like to find out more about 

this, please contact myself at school. 
 

Sports Day 
 

We have carried out some time trials this week in Years 1, 2 and 5 in preparation for Sports Day on 

Tuesday 12th July.  A reminder that the sports day is between 9am and 10:30am on this day and 

ALL children MUST wear their PE kit. 
 

PE Kit 
 

I have noticed some children this week on PE days wearing football kits – please note, this is not 

part of our school uniform policy.  PE children should be wearing school PE t-shirts and either 

black or dark blue shorts/jogging bottoms.  Please can I ask parents to ensure that this is happening.  

Thank you. 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Discovery 
Reginald – for being a sensible and reflective learning this week. 

Ebony-Mae – for trying really hard to improve her reading. 
 

Atlantis 
Ralph – for some imaginative writing. 
 

Voyager 
Georgie-Mae – for trying her best in English and Maths. 
 

Columbia 
Elsie – for working successfully to read a range of charts and tables in maths. 

Jenson – for his enthusiasm in our Geography lessons. 
 

Challenger 
Stanley – for his engagement and confidence in class and an excellent start to term 6. 

Scarlet – for her excellent descriptive work this week in English and all-round positive attitude. 
 

Endeavour 
Endeavour Class – for showing great responsibility when on our visit to London this week, 5 dojos 

each.  Well done! 

Conner – for being very sensible and following adult instructions well this week, keep it up! 
 
 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 

 

 

 


